3/15/23, 8:10 AM Delayed Opening 3.14.23 - kdilley@netcongschool.org - Netcong Elementary School Mail

Dear Netcong Learning Community,

Due to the impending snowstorm, the Netcong School District will operate on a delayed opening schedule tomorrow, Tuesday,
March 14, 2023. Students who participate in the breakfast program should report to school tomorrow morning at 9:30 am for
breakfast. All other students should plan to report to school tomorrow at 9:50 am. Homeroom and first period will begin
promptly at 10:00 am. The Gifted and Talented trip to the Workshop on the Arts tomorrow has been rescheduled for Tuesday,
March 21, 2023. The Middle School trip to The Growing Stage Theatre is canceled for tomorrow and may be rescheduled for
a later date. Thank you. Have a good evening.
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